PARKWAY ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

REGULAR MEETING OF December 17, 2009


The meeting began at 3:05 p.m. in the school’s Media Center with all members present except Ms. Trish Morton.


Agenda:  Ms. Jeffries moved to approve the agenda.  Ms. Buchanan seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.


Minutes:  Ms. Buchanan moved to approve the October minutes. Ms. Buckley seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Jeffries moved to approve the November minutes.  Ms. Buchanan seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.


Assessing Student Achievement:  Compass Learning was discussed on how to implement with students.


Planning:  Will continue monthly review, implementation and impact check.  Comprehensive School Improvement Plan was discussed. 


Budget Report: Ms. Buckley moved to accept the October budget report.  Ms. Buchanan seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Jeffries moved to accept the November budget report.  Ms. Buchanan seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Jeffries moved to accept the ’09- ‘10 Budget Revision report.  Ms. Buchanan seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Buckley moved to accept the ’09-‘10 Round One Stimulus Budget Revision report.  Ms. Jeffries seconded and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Jeffries moved to accept the ’09-’10 Title I Budget report.  Ms. Tucker seconded and the motion passed by consensus.


Counselor Reports:  Ms. Prater handed out to the Council copies of the school’s report card and after discussion Ms. Prater stated that the school’s report card would be posted on the web site after January 2010.  Ms. Prater gave a handout regarding the “Implementation of the Counseling program” and provided information about the counseling services provided on a daily basis.


Review:  Members were reminded of the Training Regulation for Council Members.


New Business:  Update on the Radcliff Elementary project that all cabinetry would be provided.  This means storage closets, cabinets, etc.


Adjournment:  Ms. Jeffries moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Tucker and motion passed by consensus.


The council adjourned at 4:10 p.m.


Respectfully submitted,


Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary

